
NFP PTA News & Updates

North Forest Pines was entered 

into a national Box Top contest by 

a parent & PTA member.  We have 

been informed that NFP is the

GRAND PRIZE WINNER 

of a School Makeover 

Sweepstakes and has won 

$20,000 ! 
We will receive the prize money in 

Spring 2020 but will begin 

brainstorming on potential 

projects.  

We are excited to welcome 
Principal Amy Light 

to the NFP Family! 
Principal Light will begin her new role 
in February.  Stay tuned for upcoming 

Meet & Greet information.  

Save the Date:
February 10-14 & 18-20: Candy Gram Sales
April 25- Falcon Fest
May 6-8  & 14-15- Staff Appreciation

2020 PTA Meetings
• January 14
• February 11
• March 10

All meetings are in the Media Center & begin at 6pm.
Free childcare provided by YMCA

• April 14
• May 12

We want YOU on the PTA! 

There are several positions open for the 

2020-2021 school year, including 

two Board positions: 

• President – Are you organized, enthusiastic 

and passionate about your school?  Do you enjoy 

helping others accomplish their goals and visions? 

The President coordinates the work of the PTA 

officers and chairs, approves and signs all 

contracts & oversees the general budget.  He/She

meets one on one with the Principal and acts as a 

liaison with school administration. 

• Treasurer – Do spreadsheets make you 

happy? Are you good with money, organized and 

willing to keep the NFP PTA within the set 

budget?  The Treasurer has charge of all PTA 

funds and keeps accurate account of all receipts & 

expenditures.  He/She expends money in accordance 

with the budget and issues checks & petty cash.  

The treasurer also files all required financial 

reports for monthly meetings. 

Board positions not your thing?  We have many 

chair positions open as well!  

- Fundraising        - Communication

- Hospitality         - Membership

- Yearbook           - Beautification

And more

If you have interest in any positions or have 

questions, please contact 

presidentnfppta@gmail.com

Visit us at www.nfppta.com

NFP PTA has received the NC PTA Blue Key 
Award for our number of PTA Memberships. 

We need 25 more memberships by January 15th

to earn the Gold Key!  If you are not yet a 
member of the PTA, please consider signing up 

at www.nfppta.com


